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Ritsumeikan University Comes To Visit and Show Strategy in the

Game of Go  
 

【Tamkang Times】Ritsumeikan University came to visit and and compete

in a Go tournament on the 23rd. Altogether there were 16 individuals

competing in two different areas. Second year student of the Japanese

department, Yao-wen Zhang, fought all the way until the final match. He

stated, “They are really expert level competitors at this game. It’s

almost shocking to see how deep their understanding is of this game.”

Third year student of Transportation Management, Jun-an Cai, stated,

“This is such a rare and wonderful opportunity. Not only have I learned a

lot from this experience, but it has truly opened my eyes.The students

from the two universities played one match during the afternoon and one in

the evening. Accompanied with tea and fun conversation, the entire day was

quite a touching exchange. One of the students from Ritsumeikan University

stated, “It’s so touching to have such a warm welcome. It really makes

me wish I could be a student at Tamkang University.”
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Ritsumeikan University Comes for a visit on the 23rd and plays Go. (Picture provided by Extracurricular

Activities Guidance Section)

 


